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OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC AUDITOR

March 17, 2009
Media Release

To: Local Media - includes
Pacific Daily News
Marianas Variety
KUAM and associated radio broadcasting stations
Pacific News Center and associated radio broadcasting stations
Hit Radio 100 / Moy Communications
Guam Business

From: Guam Public Auditor Doris Flores Brooks
Office of the Public Auditor, Government of Guam

Subject: Public Announcement

Reference:  Recruitment Above-Step (RAS)

Public Announcement

Notice of Recruitment Above-Step (RAS)

Pursuant to 4GCA §6205 relative to Recruitment Above-Step (RAS), the Office of the Public
Auditor (OPA) notifies the general public that Mr. Gopinath Ramakrishnan has been
recommended for hire to fill the vacancy for an OPA Auditor III as announced on Government
of Guam Department of Administration Human Resource Division (DOA HRD) employment
announcement no. DOA155-08. The OPA Auditor III position announcement was opened on
October 24, 2008 and closed on November 18, 2008. The OPA has submitted a RAS petition to
DOA HRD to hire Mr. Ramakrishnan at Grade M, Step 8, at an annual salary of $40,150.00,
subject to the availability of funds. The Director of the Department of Administration has final
approval or rejection authority of all RAS petitions. The OPA RAS petition to DOA HRD media
notice can be viewed on the OPA website at WWW.guamopa.org.
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